Garcia, Daniela

From: Kristjansson, Sue

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 3:37 PM

To: Garcia, Daniela

Cc: Deang, Paul |

Subject: RE: Tub Spout Comments Docket 17-AAER-09-b FOR YOUR REVIEW AND APPROVAL

Good letter. I’'m hoping my counterparts will chat at 4 so we can get on the same page.

From: Garcia, Daniela

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 1:45 PM

To: Kristjansson, Sue <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com>

Cc: Deang, Paul | <PDeang@semprautilities.com>

Subject: Tub Spout Comments Docket 17-AAER-09-b FOR YOUR REVIEW AND APPROVAL

Sue,

Attached is a draft of the Tub Spout comments should we decide to move forward with providing to the CEC. |
think this letter is showing our support overall for the Commission’s work on the appliance.

Please let me know your thoughts on whether we will be moving forward with submittal as it will need 10U review prior
to tomorrow morning’s call.

Daniela Garcia

SoCalGas Customer Programs

Project Manager — Building Codes and Appliance Standards
555 W. 5 Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 | ML: GT19A6
Office: 213-244-4361 | Mobile: 951-847-1022
DGarcia3@semprautilities.com




